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Update on Reconnect Fellowship Events—Month of April 2022 

As outlined in the CBS Corps Calendar 

The CBS Corps Senior Leadership Team has re-evaluated the Reconnect Fel-
lowship events that were scheduled during the month of April 2022. Due to 
the increase in the number of COVID cases in our province and community, 
we are focusing on gathering together for worship and postponing some of 
the events planned.  The following is an update of events taking place at the 
CBS Corps during the month of April 2022: 

Holy Week Services 

Wednesday, April 13th @ 7:00PM—Salvation Army CBS Corps 

Thursday, April 14th @ 7:00PM—Faith Pentecostal Church, Foxtrap 

Good Friday Service - April 15th @ 10:30AM  - CBS Corps 

Easter Sunday Services—April 17th 

8:45AM—Contemporary Worship Service 

11:00AM—Worship Service 

6:00PM—Easter Praise Evening 

Sunday, April 24th— Worship Services: 8:45AM; 11:00AM; 6:00PM.  
Please note: this day is the final ingathering for the 9-week Partners in       

Mission 2022 Campaign  

Friday, April 29th—Teen Fellowship @ 7:30PM 

April 25—30—Partners in Mission Silent Auction  

Silent Auction items will be available for viewing in the church office during 
regular business hours, as well as, in the church foyer on Wednesday, April 

27th and Saturday, April 30th. All funds raised will go to Partners in Mission. 

Junior Soldier Preparation Classes   

Starting on Sunday, April 24th, for the next 6 weeks. Classes will take place during 
the 11:00AM worship service. “Ready to be God’s Soldier” provides young people 
between the ages of 7-12 with a clear understanding of what it means to be a soldier 

for God, and a soldier within The Salvation Army. To register your child for this 
class, please contact Claudette Hillier. The enrollment of new Junior Soldier’s will 

take place on Sunday, June 5, 2022. 

You are invited to the Church Annual General Meeting (AGM) taking place on 
Saturday, April 30th at 10:30AM. This is an opportunity to hear about the financial 
status of our church including an update of our new building project—The Salva-

tion Army CBS Community Program Centre. The Partners in Mission Silent Auc-
tion will be closed during the AGM. Coffee/tea & muffins will be served. Please see 

the sign up sheet in the foyer.  
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